
 

Dear Camp Director and NYSCDA Member, 

The following information was brought to the attention of NYSCDA and we wanted to share it 
with you. 

“Starting in mid-May 2014, boaters going to Lake George will have to go through mandatory 
inspections to make sure vessels on trailers aren't harboring any invasive species such as 
Eurasian milfoil, Asian clams or spiny water fleas.” Please follow the link to read the entire 
article.  

http://www.timesunion.com/local/article/Inspect-before-boat-launch-5430980.php  

 Regards, 

 

Ben Esposito 

President 
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